

DEC 1 9 2016

301 South Main Street

Horseheads, New York 14845

Tel: 607.739.3900

Board of Trustees

Monica Bankston John Brand

Michael Burns

Paige Christian Mary Beth Conwell

Martin Curran

Kimberly Cutler

Clover Drinkwater

Lou DiFabio

Chris Fortier

Tom Gough

Carl Hayden Beth Landin

Karen Meriwether Michael Mustico

Marc Stemerman

Thomas Tranter, Jr.

Douglas Tifft

Scott Welliver

Randi Hewit

John Sirianni

Financial Officer

rlh@communityfund.org

ips@communityfund.org

President

Thomas Carr

Fax: 607.739.3971

www.communityfund.org

December 15, 2016

Mary Beth Fiore Elmira Heights Central School District 2083 College Avenue Elmira Heights, NY 14903

Dear Mary Beth,

Thank you for applying for a grant through the Community Grant Program. On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Community Foundation of Elmira-Corning and the Finger Lakes, I am pleased to congratulate you on receiving a grant award.

Elmira Heights Central School District has been selected to receive a grant of \$7950 for Resource Room iPad Initiative. The grant review committees recommended 51 organizations receive funding totaling \$384,135!

The grant period for this project starts December 2016 and ends December 2017. Final reporting for this project will be due within thirty (30) days from the end of the grant period. The grantee follow-up evaluation is available on our online grants system. You will receive an email indicating when it is time to complete your evaluation.

Your grant check will be awarded to you at our grant award presentation,

Wednesday, January 18, 2017 **Corning Country Club** 4:00 to 6:00 pm

2501 Country Club Drive, Corning

If you are unable to attend, please send a representative from your organization. Additionally, feel free to bring a board member or another person close to your work.

Please be advised that this letter serves as your award notification and should be kept for your records. By accepting, you attest that the grant award will be utilized for the program/project indicated in your application.

Please continue to communicate with us throughout the grant period. We are happy to work with you to address any challenges and celebrate your successes. Congratulations on the fine work you and your organization are accomplishing in service to our community. We are pleased to be your partner in philanthropy and look forward to working with

Sara Palmer Director, Grants & Communications sep@communityfund.org

> Katie McConville Program Assistant cmm@communityfund.org

you.

Grants & Communications